
 

 

 

CFPA NEWSLETTER #DiscoverYourIncredible 

WWW.COTTONSFARM.THEHARMONYTRUST.ORG 01332 771 370 @CottonsFarmSch 

FRIDAY 11th October 2019 

Dates for the Diary 
24/10 - Halloween Disco 

25/10 - Good to be Green Assembly 

25/10 - Break up for Half-term 

04/11 - Return from Half-term 

06/11 - Bonfire & Books Event 

08/11 - Pyjama Dress Up Day 

19/11 & 20/11 - Parent’s Evening 

29/11 - Parents Forum 

02/12 - INSET Day 

17/12—Breakfast with Santa 

19/12 - Good to be Green Assembly 

20/12 - Christmas Carol Extravaganza 

20/12—Break up for Christmas 

 

Dear Families 

It has been another #incredible week. 

This week we have been thinking about the C of incredible which stands 

for courteous. To try and encourage all our pupils to be courteous we 

have introduced out CARROTS tokens.  The tokens stand for courtesy 

and respect reward orange tokens.  They are given to pupils when they 

show courtesy and respect to other adults or pupils in school.  Each class 

then collects tokens and the winning class win a CARROT treat. 

Away from CARROTS, our school leadership team has enjoyed going into 

class and seeing wider curriculum lessons in the afternoon.  At the           

moment, we are working really hard to improve our wider curriculum   

lessons and ensure we expose pupils to the knowledge they need for later 

life.  Why not ask your child what they are currently learning? 

Have a great Weekend! 

Mr Stockwell 

Attendance 

EVERY day at school counts!  Be on time at quarter to 
nine! 

Class attendance for this week:- 
Caterpillars — 94% 

Gruffalos — 97% 

Fantastic Foxes — 100% 

The Explorers — 100% 

The Hobbits — 99% 

Books & Bonfire 

In our continued effort to promote books, we will be  

holding the above event on Wednesday 6th November.  We 

will be having camp fire stories,           

marshmallow toasting, bonfire art and 

hot dogs!  The event will happen 

straight after school! 

Halloween Disco 
We will be having 

our annual               

Halloween Disco 

on Thursday 24th 

October.  Please 

stay tuned for a separate letter about this that will be 

going out next week!  For now, please be aware that 

the disco will be held straight after school until 4:30 

and that children must be accompanied by an adult 

family member! 



 

Hall of Fame! 


